Jennifer Thomeson

From: Bridgitte Coninx

Sent: February 27, 2025 9:09 AM

To: Jennifer Thompson

Cc: Len Kwasny; Lisa Johnson; Rabin Murray; Sheila Pockett
Subject: Committee report

Attended ODAS meeting on Feb 18. We have hired a new Farmer’s Market Manager. Jocelyn Eastman. We are very
excited about her enthusiasm and fresh ideas. We will be interviewing for a new facility manger next week.

| will be attending the Meeting Procedure and Effectiveness Training for Library Boards put on by the Public Library
Services Branch of Municipal Affairs.

That is all.

Sent from my iPhone



